
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER December 17th 2021 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Dear Junior Aviator Family 

Welcome to the final JAFF Newsletter of 2021!!!    

This has definitely been a year to remember, but 

my most favorite part of this year was having all 

of our Junior Aviators back in the school building.   

I truly hope that everyone has a safe and won-

derful holiday break.  As always, we are here if 

you need anything. 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter: @HHJrAviators 

 Have a great weekend!  -   

 

 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 

 12/20: Pajama Day 

 12/22: Winter Concert 

 12/23: Single Session Day 

 12/24 to 1/2: Holiday Break 

 1/3: BACK TO SCHOOL 

         

 


